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2nd September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a wonderful start to the academic year. The children have returned to school eager 

to embrace the challenges of their new year group. 

Our Foundation Stage children have made an excellent start and are already demonstrating our 

Red Hill Field values, routines and expectations. 

Our Year 6 children were a credit to the school during today’s visit to ‘The Victory Show’ in Cosby. 

What a fabulous start to the year for them! 

The start to a new school year can sometimes bring uncertainty and confusion as routines are 

remembered, re-established and renewed. We realise that there have been some ‘teething 

problems’ in certain areas of the school – particularly around drop off and collection times. We 

are grateful for the feedback you have given us and we are working to ensure that these times 

run as smoothly as possible. The balance between ease of access, site security and protecting 

learning environments creates challenges and we will continue to monitor these arrangements 

and improve them where possible. 

Further information about each department is also attached to this email which we trust will be 

useful ready for our first full week back in school. 

We very much hope you can join us on Friday 16th September (5:00 – 7:30) for our ‘Party on the 

Playground’ which is a lovely opportunity for our school community to be together. 

We are looking forward to an amazing year ahead and we continue to be thankful that we are 

part of such a strong and vibrant learning community. 

With very best wishes 

 

 

Steve Snelson       Rachel Watts 

Executive Headteacher      Head of School 

 


